17 May 2022
Parish Boundary : Extraordinary meeting of Colehill Parish Council (CPC)
Dear Resident

I am writing further to my recent letter, below, with the date of CPC’s last minute
Extraordinary meeting before the Community Governance Review (CGR) consultation period
closes on Monday 23 May.

The Extraordinary meeting is to be held this Friday 20 May at 7:15 pm in Colehill Village Hall
(Memorial Hall), Cannon Hill Road. The agenda can be found at this link.

It is important that as many Furzehill area residents as possible, from both parish sections of
our community, attend the meeting to make clear the strength of feeling in favour of
incorporating the whole of our area within Holt Parish. This is in contrast to CPC’s wish for the
whole of our area to fall under Colehill Parish.

Of even greater importance, if you have not done so already, is to use the CGR link at the end
of the email below to let Dorset Council know your opinion on its draft recommendation,
which accords with our wishes, for the whole of our area to fall within Holt Parish.
Alternatively, send an email to: cgr@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk.

Kind regards
Nigel Allman

Secretary
Furzehill Residents Association

(“letter below” refers to email sent 10/05/22, accessed by link in previous posting on this web page)


https://colehill.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/Council-Agenda-20th-May-2022.pdf
http://cgr@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/

